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Australia – Victoria 
No. 171 (Temporary) of 2012 

Port Phillip Heads to Ocean Grove (Victoria) 

 
 Date: EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 
 
Details: Mariners are advised to exercise caution when operating in the vicinity of  

Barwon Heads, Ocean Grove  and Port Phillip Heads. 
   
 On 22 November a 4.4mtr half cabin recreational vessel capsized 

approximately 100 metres off shore at Ocean Grove. (38° 17’ E, 144° 
30’S  approximate location).  

                 
 A search has failed to locate the vessel.  
  
 
AUS Charts and publications affected: 
AUS 143, AUS 144,  
 
 
Victorian Charts and Publications affected: Nil 
 
Further notice: 
A Notice will be issued. 

 

Peter Corcoran 

Director, Maritime Safety 

     23    / 11   /2012 


